
Here are the updates on the Nebraska East Union Renovation: 
  
2nd Floor 

 Tile installation has started. They will begin in the new restrooms near the Great Plains Room 
expansion and work their way out. Starbucks tile should begin in the next couple of weeks 

 Wall and soffit painting continues. Great Plains Room paint should begin in the next couple of 
weeks 

 Carpet installation is scheduled to begin at the end of December 

 Drywall installation is wrapping up 

 Epoxy flooring for the dish room is slated to begin in about a week 

 Ceiling grid installation has started 

 The track for the room divider walls in Great Plains Room will be going in soon 

 Lighting installation has begun 

 Glass storefronts for the patio entrance on the expansion are measured and installation should 
start in the near future 
 

Other Building Items 

 1st floor stairs have been poured. 

 Scaffolding is going up on the Atrium landing. Then chandeliers can be removed and the atrium 
windows will be demoed.  

 Atrium will be framed up after scaffolding is removed 

 Loading dock is clearing up for normal business. Some additional shuffling of parking and 
dumpsters will continue as we understand the new space and operation 

 Mechanical penthouse siding is finishing up. The last caps for the roof will wrap up shortly after. 
 
A new Behind the Wall video is posted on our website. 
 

https://go.unl.edu/xfxv

